## From the Chief Medical Officer Dr Kenneth C. Calman MD PhD FRCS (Glas. Ed) FRCP (Lond. Ed) FRCGP FRCR MFCM FRSE



Dr C Lee Royal Free Hospital NHS Trust Haemophilia Centre & Haemostasis Unit Pond Street London NW3 2QG

Richmond House

79 Whitehall

London SW1A 2NS

Telephone 071 210 5150 Fax 071 210 5407

Dear Christine,

4 December 1992

Thank you for your letter of 20 November and your letter following the interesting presentation you gave at the World AIDS Day event on Tuesday about the use of high purity Factor VIII in the treatment of haemophiliacs with HIV. I have asked medical and other colleagues to look at the new evidence and review the relevant papers. I will discuss the matter with Secretary of State in the light of this review, and write again to you in the near future.

GRO-C